
       Scott County Board of Supervisors 
       October 17, 2019 5:00 p.m. 
 

The Board of Supervisors met pursuant to adjournment with Knobbe, Kinzer, 
Maxwell and Beck present. Supervisor Croken participated via telephone.  

 
This special meeting was called for the purpose of the post re-count canvass of 

the October 8, 2019 Davenport City Primary Mayoral race.  
 

Roxanna Moritz, County Auditor, reported on the process used in recounting the 
votes cast in the primary election and the results of the recount. She reported that 34 
ballots were received after election day which could be counted. She said these ballots 
had a defect in that the positions of candidate names on these ballots could not be 
correctly scored by the optical scan ballot tabulator. She said the recount board 
accounted for those ballots by properly allocating the votes. Also, she said the recount 
board discovered one over-voted ballot in which the majority of the board decided that 
the intent of the voter was clear, and awarded an extra vote to candidate Rita Rawson. 
She said that brought the total number of votes cast to 6,494. 

 
Moved by Beck, seconded by Kinzer a motion to certify the results of said 

election. Roll Call: All Ayes. 
 
Moved by Beck, seconded by Kinzer at 5:11 p.m. a motion to adjourn the special 

meeting. All Ayes. 
 
 
 
 
 
       ______________________________ 
       Tony Knobbe, Chair of the Board 
       Scott County Board of Supervisors 
 
 
___________________________ 
ATTEST: Roxanna Moritz 
      Scott County Auditor 


